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Representative Macco Statement on Green Bay State of the City 

Address 
 

Green Bay…Green Bay Mayor Jim Schmitt delivered his annual State of the City 

Address. Representative John Macco (R – Ledgeview) was in attendance and released the 

following statement: 

 

“Mayor Schmitt showed us, once again, why his mantra ‘I must do something always 

accomplishes more than something must be done’ has brought positive changes to Green 

Bay in his 14 years as mayor,” said Rep. Macco. “I applaud his leadership and am 

confident in the direction detailed in his address.” 

 

Rep. Macco is a lifelong resident of Green Bay area who founded two successful area 

businesses. He also served on several boards and commissions focused on development 

in the Downtown Green Bay area.  

 

”Mayor Schmitt’s speech showed his dedication to creating stronger community 

connections with the University of Wisconsin Green Bay and bringing development to 

all parts of the city,” continued Rep. Macco. “These ideas are a continuation of the story 

of how Green Bay went from a city with a nonexistent downtown and a destination only 

famous for a sports team to a young, dynamic and vibrant city. The story of Green Bay in 

the past 14 years is the envy of my colleagues in Madison.” 

 

“I look forward to continue assisting Mayor Schmitt, the Green Bay City Council and the 

citizens of Green Bay in Madison to continue to bring positive changes to our great city. 
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